
 

  

 
 
October 20, 2010 
 
 
 
The Honorable Dan Gattis 
Williamson County 
710 S. Main Street 
Ste. 101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
RE: First Amendment of the Interlocal Contract for Enhanced 9-1-1          
       Database Program  
 
Dear Judge Gattis: 
 
Please see the enclosed Amendment of the Interlocal Contract for 
Enhanced 9-1-1 Database Program. CAPCOG Emergency 
Communications met with the County Database Coordinators to approve a 
standard formula for the CAPCOG Region for the allocation of Database 
expenditures.  
 
The total Williamson County allocation for FY2011 is $207,202. 
 
I respectfully request that you sign the attached and return all originals to 
our office by November 30, 2010. Upon receipt in our office, Betty Voights, 
Executive Director, will sign each, and one original will be returned to you. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 512 916-6044 or 
gobuch@capcog.org.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Gregg Obuch 
Emergency Communications Director  
 
Enclosure  
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